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Dear Parents and Carers,

February 10th 2015 is Safer Internet Day, a day that is very important to our school and pupils. Safer Internet Day is run by the INSAFE network and is celebrated every year across Europe, and in other countries worldwide. 

In the UK, Safer Internet Day is organised by the UK Safer Internet Centre (www.saferinternet.org.uk), and this year’s theme is “Let’s create a better internet together.” Childnet International, who form part of the UK Safer Internet Centre, have produced an online safety presentation to help schools, parents and carers to support children and young people online. 

To celebrate the many positives of the internet, and to raise awareness of the issues that children and young people face online today, there will be a whole school information assembly in the morning. Each class will also be taking part in various activities throughout the day to help raise awareness and understand the importance of being safe online. 
Attached to this letter is information for parents and carers to support a safer Internet at home. There is also a home survey for KS2 children to complete and bring in with them on Tuesday 10th February to use in class. 
If you have any queries about Safer Internet Day at Simonside Primary School, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Mr S Thoburn
(ICT Coordinator)
Dream, Believe and Achieve!








